
The Board of School Directors of the Delaware Valley School District has announced a 
vacancy on the School Board to fill the unexpired term of Jack O’Leary through 
November 2023. 

Please mail or email a letter of interest and resume by September 30, 2021, to: 

William Hessling, Board Secretary 
Delaware Valley School District 
236 Routes 6 & 209 
Milford, PA  18337 
bhessling@dvsd.org 

All interested candidates are asked to attend the DVSD board of school directors 
meeting on Thursday, October 7, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. in the high school auditorium.  
Please be prepared to speak to the Board for no more than four minutes introducing 
yourself and explaining why you would be a valuable asset to the Board. 

To be eligible to be elected or appointed to a school board, one must be a citizen of 
Pennsylvania, of good moral character, at least 18 years of age and have been a 
resident of the school district for at least one year prior to the date of election or 
appointment. 
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